
INTERMEDIATES 
DIVISION ONE 
Exercises—4th 
Aesthetic—4th 
Dance Arrangement—4th 
 

JUNIOR TEAM TWO 
DIVISION ONE 
March—1st 
Exercises—2nd 
Rods—1st 
Clubs—4th 
Aesthetic—3rd 
Overall—2nd Place 

MASTERS 
Aesthetic—4th 

SUB-JUNIOR TEAM TWO 
DIVISION ONE 
March—2nd 
Exercises—1st 
Rods –1st 
Clubs-1st 
Song and Dance—1st 
Overall—First Place 
 

JUNIOR TEAM ONE 
DIVISION ONE 
March—1st 
Exercises—3rd 
Rods—1st 
Clubs—1st 
Aesthetic—4th 
Character Folk—1st 
Overall—First Place 

SENIORS 
DIVISION ONE 
March—1st 
Exercises—3rd 
Rods—1st 
Clubs—1st 
Rhythmical Aesthetic—1st 
Song and Dance—1st 
Overall—First Place 

SUB-JUNIOR TEAM ONE 
DIVISION ONE 
Exercises—3rd 
Rods—2nd 
Clubs—1st 
Song and dance—2nd 
Overall—2nd Place 

SUB-JUNIOR TEAM THREE 
DIVISION ONE 
March—2nd 
Exercises—3rd 
Rods—3rd 
Clubs—4th 
Song and Dance—3rd 
Overall—2nd Place 

PLYMPTON HALIFAX CALISTHENIC CLUB 
NEWSLETTER—SEPTEMBER 2017 

It’s been a very busy past couple of months.  Congratulations to all the girls on their wonderful perfor-

mances at the Competitions/Demonstrations.  Thank you parents for your help and co-operation in bring-

ing your girls to lessons and “extra” lessons.  To our wonderful team of talented Coaches thank you for all 

the time you have devoted to not only to the team you coach but in supporting the other teams and each 

other.  Thank you to Julie Allison who co-ordinated the costumes and all her wonderful team of helpers.  

It’s been a great year of calisthenics and I look forward to seeing our whole Club perform together at the 

Annual Concert.  Thanks, Lisa Beecken 



TINIES NAVY 
March—HC 
Exercises—3rd 
Rods—3rd 
Character Folk—HC 

TINIES WHITE AND 
GOLD 
March—1st and 2nd 
Exercises—2nd 
Rods—1st and 3rd 
Character Folk—1st 

ANNUAL CONCERT 

Saturday 23 September, 5.30pm 

        Royalty Theatre, 65 Angas Street Adelaide 

Adults: $15.00  Concession: $10.00    Children: $7.50 

Tickets can be pre-purchased from your Team Manager or at the door on the night 

* Girls are to arrive at the theatre by 5pm and Committee to arrive at 4.30pm 

* Girls are to wear their hair in a high bun pulled back tight and smooth with gel and hairspray so 

 there are no “whispy” bits.  

*  Please apply foundation, pink blush, red lipstick and some eyeshadow 

* Girls will need some snacks and water in the dressing room.  Please no chocolate and strictly NO 

 NUTS as we have girls who have reactions to these products. 

* There will be a BBQ available before the concert starts and during interval. 

* We will be having a trading table so we would really appreciate some “goodies” donated. 

• The Concert will be videoed and available for purchase. Order forms will be available in the ticket 

box on the night.   

• Each team will need some “dressers” to help in the Dressing Room so please let your Team Manager 

know if you can help. 

• We are also asking that the Sparkles, Tinkerbells, Tinies Navy, Gold and White, Sub-Junior Navy, 

Gold and White teams make a small donation towards our raffle—chocolates, wine, vouchers, etc.  

Please give to your Team Manager to be gift wrapped. 

TINKERBELLS SPARKLES 



GOOD LUCK 

We wish Leila and Olivia the very best of luck for their competitions in Darwin as they are 

part of the SA Sub-Junior Development team.  Have a fabulous time and enjoy the warm 

weather! 

THANK YOU 

A big thank you to Shannon, Yvonne, Sarah and Pamela who volunteered during the CASA 

Competitions. Greatly appreciated.  

PROMOTION AT MARION SHOPPING CENTRE  

We are hosting a stand at Westfield Marion on Saturday 14  and Sunday 15 October. We 

would love some volunteers to promote our Club and wonderful sport. Please email Lisa if 

you have a spare hour or two to answer queries and hand out brochures.  

ldbeecken@yahoo.com.au  

COME N TRY AT WEST TORRENS LIBRARY 

During the school holidays we will be offering 2 sessions at the library on Thursday 12 Octo-

ber.  Please tell your friends to come along!! 

Under 6 years—10.30-11.15am 

Under 10 years—11.30-12.15pm 

TERM 3  FEES are now overdue.  Payment would be appreciated ASAP if not already done so:- 

  Sparkles and Tinkerbells  $70.00 

  Tinies     $108.00 

  Sub-Juniors    $128.00 

  Juniors     $154.00 

  Intermediates    $154.00 

  Seniors     $200.00 

All Term 3 fees (except Sparkles and Tinkerbells) include Royalty Theatre stage practise. 

We encourage payment to be made online and a receipt given to your Team Manager.   

  BSB: 065 126     Account 0090 3451     Name: Plympton Halifax CC 



There are NO lessons on the following dates:  

TINKERBELLS and TINIES NAVY—Saturdays 30/9, 7/10 , 14/10  

SPARKLES, TINIES GOLD AND WHITE—Wednesday 27/9, 4/10 and 11/10 

SUB-JUNIORS —Mondays 25/9, 2/10, 9/10,  

JUNIORS and INTERMEDIATES -26/9, 3/10, 10/10 

Please note that girls who move into the next age group/section in 2018 begin lessons in 

their new section in  Term 4 2017.  If you are unsure please discuss with your Coach. 

Lessons resume Term 4 Week One. 

 

GOOD LUCK TO ALL OUR GIRLS WHO ARE CURRENTLY PREPARING FOR SOLO AND DUO 

COMPETITIONS 

Tinies(Solos): Gabriella, Grace, Jessica, Makayla, Matilda, Mimi, Mikayla,  Tallyn, Zoe 

Tinies(Duo): Tallyn and Zoe, Maeve and Kiara, April and Lily, Natasha and Matilda, Chloe 

and Grace 

Sub-Juniors(Solos): Bree, Caitlin, Gemma, Jessica M, Juliett, Kira, Leila, Lily, Melanie, Vanna 

Sub-Junior (Duo): Jasmine and Ellie, Izabella and Maddie, Melanie and Emelia, Chloe and 

Jessica, Jessica and Bree 

Juniors(Solo):  Bella, Jade, Maddie, Monique, Niki, Tiana 

Juniors(Duo): Abbey and Liliana  

Intermediates(Solo): Illandra 

Seniors(Solo): Charlotte, Caitlin, Erin, Pip 

Seniors(Duo): Erin and Billie, Caitlin and Ali 



Laube Cabinets 

For all your cabinetry requirements ranging from 

- New kitchens 

- Laundries 

- Linens 

- Built in robes 

Contact Ben for a free measure and quote on 0419 

858 760. 

Jim’s Financial Services 

- Home Loans and Investment 

Loans 

- Car Finance 

- Business Finance 

- Financial Planning 

- Superannuation 

- Life and Income Protection 

- Retirement Planning 

Contact 

The Bulls Baseball Club was formed in 1976 and 

its' “primary” demographic is 35 – 55 year old 

males and females. The winter season typically 

starts in late April and runs through to early Sep-

tember, spanning 16 regular season games and 

3 finals rounds.  For further information contact  

Jamie 0411 577 499 

SPONSORS OF OUR 2016 SUB-JUNIOR BALLARAT TEAM 


